
Sept-Oct 2019

Travel, and More Traveling! 
These past two months, we traveled to a lot of places we never 
thought of going. While we did have many meetings in Maryland, 
we  also  visited  mid-state  New  York,  New  Jersey,  Delaware, 
Massachusetts, and traveling through states in between. 

(Photo above: Me texting between two pastors at the same time!)

Matt, Colleen & Aiden 

Current support level:    
27%
Contact: 
MKDundon@gmail.com
(856) 316-6268

Sending Church:  
Hampshire View Baptist Deaf 
Church — 360 Ednor Rd, 
Silver Spring, MD 20905 — 
(301) 476-0466 
www.hvbdc.com
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This  inc luded  go ing  to  three  
conferences: the Quad State Sunday 
School Conference in northern New 
Jersey, Scripture Revival in Maryland, 
and the Deaf Baptist Ladies Retreat 
in  Massachusetts.  We  got  contacts 
and  made  new meetings  from each 
one of them. 

For the entire month of October, we 
had  meetings  one  after  another  in 
different  parts  of  New Jersey.  After 
looking at my calendar, I just realized 
that  I  have been preaching at  least 
once  a  week  since  August!  That 
certainly  kept  my  spirit  up  as  it 
directs  me  into  the  Word  of  God 
more often for lessons and utilizing 
my  spiritual  gifts.  It’s  always  a 
blessing  to  show  the  churches  we 
visited on whats it’s like to “listen” to a deaf preacher. For many of them, its a new experience. One elderly 
man told me that I “truly have ear’s hear.” The Word of God can only be heard with the heart, regardless 
of how we hear it.

Preaching with a baby
During one of those meetings, my son, Aiden, started crying in the nursery as soon as I started preaching 
and kept going for the rest of the service, and everyone in the congregation could hear him except for me! 
As soon as I was done, my wife got up immediately and went straight to the nursery. If I had known he 
was crying, I would have finished my message sooner! When I sat down after the service, the pastor of the 
church pointed at me from behind the pulpit and everyone else started to look at me. Some of the people 
began to raise their hands and then the pastor starts texting while he was still behind the pulpit, he sent 
me a message saying “We’re taking you on for support!” I was thrilled! Praise the Lord!

Mission Board: 
World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Missions
2069 County Line Rd
P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086
(704) 730-1440
www.wwntbm.com
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A new (to us) car!
In the middle of September, we found out that our 2012 silver Kia Soul was burning oil at about 150,000 
miles. This can lead to a host of problems that will be costly to repair, and to take apart the engine to 
replace the piston rings will cost two to three times more than the car is worth. In God’s provision, a 
relative of ours decided to give us her 2012 green Kia Soul with 110,000 miles on it, free of charge! We 
truly thank God for this since it will be impossible for us to get another car loan at this point with only 
about 25% support after quitting both of our jobs earlier this year. Please pray for this relative, she is not 
saved.

Support Level
Over the past two months, our support have gone up from 24% to 27%, we’re making progress!

Prayer Requests
• For more support.

• For more meetings in 2020, our calendar is still mostly empty for now.

-Thank you!!


